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Cultural Section 
1601, 21st Street 
Washington, DC 20009 

Dear Sir /Madam-, 
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Please find enclosed the information you requested about the 

Kingdom of Morocco: 
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If you need further assistance, do not hesitate to contact the 

Cultural Section by phone or by Fax at the following numbers 

(Tel) 202 462 7979, (Fax) 202 265 0161. 

I hope that this information will be useful to you. 

Sincerely, 

----~---fb 
Naima Amahboub 
First Secretary 
Cultural Affairs 






